
 

 

ZONING BOARD OF ADUSTMENT 
Meeting Minutes 

Recorded by Janice Pack 
May 23, 2023 

 

Present:  Gil Morris, George Rainier, Jarvis Adams, Sheldon Pennoyer, Loren White, Select Board Rep Tom 

Bascom 

 

Gil called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM.   

Gil opened the mail.  There was an invitation from SWRPC to join them for their Annual Meeting at the Heberton 

Hall in the King Public Library Annex in Keene on Tuesday, June 13th.  Social is at 4:30, program begins at 5:00 

and refreshments will be provided.  RSVPs are requested by June 6th; Gil will scan and email this to everyone.  

You can also register here:  https://bit.ly/Jun13SWRPCAnn 

We also received the SWRPC newsletter.  One update is that there is a new Grant Program to expand EV 

Charging Infrastructure.   

Dorene Adams came over to swear in Loren and Sheldon as Alternates.  We are looking for one new member – 

please spread the word.   

George nominated Gil for Chair, Tom seconded.  As there were no other nominations and all were in favor, Gil 

accepted. 

George nominated Jarvis for Vice Chair, Sheldon seconded.  As there were no other nominations and all were in 

favor, Jarvis accepted. 

George nominated Sheldon for Secretary, Gil seconded.  As there were no other nominations and all were in 

favor, Sheldon accepted. 

The minutes of the meeting of October 19, 2022 were reviewed.  Jarvis moved to approve the minutes of 

October 19, 2022; George seconded.  All were in favor; motion passed. 

Gil will reach out to the Planning Board to see if they would like to have us at their meeting on Monday, June 

26th, to discuss our goals and make recommendations.  Some topics are ADUs (sizes in the Ordinance may not be 

appropriate) and food trucks.  We will confirm this date, and what time the Planning Board would like to have us 

there.  

Having no further business to discuss, Sheldon moved to adjourn at 7:30 PM.  Jarvis seconded.  All were in 

favor; motion passed. 

 

 

  

 


